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Subject line: Thank you for your participation! 

Dear [Name of Point-of-Contact],
Thank you for recently completing a survey (the Introductory Session Landscape Assessment) about your National Diabetes Prevention Program (National DPP) lifestyle change program! 
Your responses will help provide the CDC with a better understanding of the types of introductory sessions being offered as a recruitment strategy to increase enrollment in lifestyle change programs.
As a friendly reminder, this survey is part of a two-phase study. If you answered on the survey that you would be interested in participating in the next phase (Phase 2), we may reach out to you in the next few months to provide more information on that phase of the project.  
We greatly appreciate your time and inputs in this effort and appreciate your dedication to preventing type 2 diabetes. 

Sincerely,


Deborah Porterfield, MD, MPH, Project Director
RTI International
3040 East Cornwallis Road
Post Office Box 12194
Research Triangle Park, NC 27709-2194
dsporterfield.contractor@rti.org


